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OUR OFFER: 

 
uy 

Sensory Circuit Training: 
 

Join us in person to explore how to run and 
implement a sensory circuit in your school.  

 

Virtual Training: 
 
 

We have a selection of online training 
webinars with topics on how sensory and 

motor skills impact on daily activities. 
    

Transition Webinars: 
 

Learn how to support children when moving 
on from secondary school 

 
 
 

OT Champions: 
 
 

This project supports a staff member to run 
a group in school. This is a new project to 
develop young people’s life skills. Topics 
that are covered are: meal preparation, 

travel and media leisure. 
 
 

 
NEW! 

 
In September we will be changing our 

offer and how you can access support.  
 

Check out the SENCo Noticeboard to 
learn more about the changes and how 

we can offer support. 
 
 

 
 

Coffee Mornings: 
Invite us, we can answer questions from 

parents and provide advice and signposting. 
 

Spill the Tea with OT: 
These are Occupational Therapy focused 

coffee mornings. We have a number of 
different topics that we can deliver to 

parents. Contact us to book in and find out 
more.  

 
SENCo Advice Meetings 

Book a 30-minute virtual advice meeting with 
an Occupational Therapist if you would like 
some advice on how to support a child or a 

collective need in your setting. 
 

 

Eventbrite QR Code: 
Please scan our QR code to 
book onto our virtual training. 
 

 
To book or enquire about attending our 

FREE training please contact:  

bchc.sendtherapy@nhs.net  

 

  

FREE FOR MAINSTREAM 
SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

mailto:bchc.sendtherapy@nhs.net

